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I live in Arbor Lodge and am fully supportive of a walkable neighborhood. We need services and
storefronts in any new development on the main streets of Interstate, Denver, Lombard and Greely.
This is vital to the health of this neighborhood. Many are without transportation and need close by
services. As lots are sold to developers we are without businesses. The large development projects
burden the neighborhood with parked cars and less ground floor businesses. We must maintain a
healthy walkable environment. Listening to the voices in the neighborhood is essential. Sincerely
Jennifer Randall
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